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Construction of the BART Warm Springs Extension Project will soon 
expand south of Fremont Central Park all the way to the new Warm 
Springs/South Fremont station.  The newly named station site is at the 
corner of South Grimmer Blvd. and Warm Springs Blvd. Fremont 
businesses and residents will soon notice some of the preliminary work 
that is required as part of this project.  Impacts to the public are expected 
to be minimal. The work will include, but is not limited to: 

 Clearing and grubbing work will begin between Paseo Padre and the 
future Warm Springs/South Fremont Station.   

 Potholing, Utility & Overhead Power Relocation: This work will dig 
test holes to determine the location of underground utilities between 
Paseo Padre and south of Blacow Road. Utilities that are in the path 
of future construction work will be relocated. This work will occur 
near Prune Court and Blacow Road.  Power lines will be relocated at 
Prune Court and Warm Springs Court. 

 Tree trimming and removal along the alignment from Fremont 
Station to the planned Warm Springs/South Fremont Station.  

 Pile Driving work will begin in late July and will continue through the 
end of the year between the future Warm Springs /South Fremont 
Station and South Grimmer Blvd. 

 Track Removal: The existing UPRR track, abandoned from Paseo 
Padre Parkway to south of South Grimmer Blvd., will be removed as 
a first step in clearing the project corridor for BART project 
construction. 

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you have 
questions regarding these activities, please contact our project 
information line at (510) 476-3900 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  You can also visit our Community 
Relations Field Office located in Fremont Central Park at 1320 Stevenson 
Boulevard Monday – Friday 8 am to 5 pm. 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Potholing/Utility Relocation 

Track Removal 

Tree Trimming and Removal 

Pile Driving 

Estimated Start Date  

June 2012 

Estimated Duration  

Six months. Pile driving is expected to last 
until the end of the year. 

Construction Impacts  

Increased noise is expected. 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  

Saturday work as necessary 

Lake Elizabeth Work Hours 

7 am to 10 pm 
Monday through Friday 

8 am to 6 pm – Saturday  
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